
MEMO 

To:  Hualapai Tribal Voters 
 
From:  Hualapai Election Board 
 
Re:  Draft Election Recall Election Process  
 
Date:  May 19, 2021 
 

The Election Board discussed the need for Rules governing the recall petition and 

election process, especially to address the petition signature collection process and the 

ability to remove a signature from a petition. 

 

For example, the new Rules would clarify that original signatures on a petition are 

required, that copies of a petition may be made, and that a signature on a petition cannot 

be withdrawn after the petition is submitted to the Election Board.  

 

The Election Board is opening a 30 day comment period on the DRAFT Rules proposed 

by the Election Board. The comment period opens May 19 and closes on June 20, 2021.  

 

The DRAFT Rules at Hualapai-nsn.gov/community/elections for review. 

 
Comments may be submitted to: 
 
Elections@hualapai-nsn.gov or  
 
Hualapai Election Board 
P.O. Box 120 
Peach Springs, AZ 86434 
 
All comments will be considered prior to final approval of the Rules by the Election Board. 
 
      Respectfully, 
 
      HEB 

mailto:Elections@hualapai-nsn.gov

